BY E-MAIL / COURIER
File No.05/2025-Opinion
13.01.2025
M/s. Aurolab Trust,

No.1, Sivagangai Main Road,

Veerapanjan,

Madurai – 625020.

Attn.: Mr. V. Vishnu Sankar, Manager-Imports
E-Mail Id.: <import@aurolab.com> 

Sir,
Sub.:
Classification of Coated Tyvek Rolls and Submission of Letter to Customs – Reg.

1.         Please refer to your E-Mails sent on 07.01.2025 regarding the above along with attachments. 
2.
I have gone through the attachments and the mails and it is seen that the product imported should fall under Heading 56031300 as claimed by the Trust. It is noticed that the Test Report mentions, apart from cellulosic fiber, polyethylene as bonding material. It does not specifically state that these are polyethylene fibers.

3.
Based on the other documents produced, we have assumed that the bonding material is also made of polyethylene fibers. This is subject to verification and confirmation by you and if this is the case, the classification claimed will be correct.

4.
Based on the above, we have attached a draft letter that can be given to customs for finalization of the assessment. 

5.
After making changes, if any, the letter can be submitted to customs along with copies of the relevant Annexures mentioned in the letter. We are only enclosing Copies of Annexure-4 & Annexure-6. The other Annexures are already with you.
6.
Also find enclosed our bill towards fees for giving the above opinion and drafting of Letter to the Assistant / Deputy Commissioner of Customs (TSK), Chennai. Kindly arrange for payment of our bill.

Yours faithfully,
                                                                                  
S.MURUGAPPAN
Encl.: As above
Sm/er       
